McClenagan, Laura

Subject: PLN-12961-SP

From: coyotebuttes nursery <coyotebuttes@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 3:21 PM

To: Ford, John <JFord@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Alberts, Chris <calberts@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Planning Clerk
<planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Subject: Fwd: PLN-12961-SP

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Paul Jacobsen <coyotebuttes@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Oct 2, 2021, 3:01 PM

Subject: PLN-12961-SP

To: Ford, John <JFord@co.humboldt.ca.us>, calberts@co.humboldt.ca.us <calberts@co.humboldt.ca.us>,
planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us <planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Cc: Bryan Harpelharp <harpelharp@gmail.com>, info@margroadvisors.com <info@margroadvisors.com>

Dear Director Ford and Mr. Alberts,

This letter is in reference to the Special Permit for parcel # 223-091-003, Aldebaran’s Gaze, LLC, coming before you on October
7™, Paul and | will be traveling that day and will not be able to call in to the hearing. We feel it is important to let you know we
are in support of this permit! The owner, Bryan Harpel, is a person of high integrity. The details of the plan presented here
accurately describe what he is doing. His care for the environment reflects the intention of the regulations. The operation of
Aldebaran’s Gaze run smoothly without creating problems for the neighbors.

In fact, Bryan takes part in solutions for challenges that come up for our little community. He is a trustworthy person with
concerns for the functioning and maintenance of our roads and other shared systems. His friendly openness and leadership
qualities have earned him respect and friendship with his neighbors.

This is a case where attention to the details of the permitting process have been met with care.

He has our full support.

Sue and Paul Jacobsen

Sent from Mail for Windows



